
Your Voice is Important for the 

Future of Hunterdon County! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
The County will be holding a public session for comments on the preliminary recommendations 
for the revisions to the County Growth Management Plan on December 7, 2022 at 7pm. This 
meeting will be in person in the Assembly room of Building 1 at the County Route 12 Complex. 
 

The current Growth Management Plan, along with information on the proposed changes, can 
be found at: https://hunterdoncountymasterplan.org/ 

 

Written comments on this proposal may be directed to Katherine Fullerton, Supervising Planner 
for the County of Hunterdon at the Route 12 County Complex, PO Box 2900, 314 State Route 
12, Flemington, New Jersey or via phone at (908)-788-1490.   
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